

ANNUAL FLU VACCINATION - MONDAY 5TH DECEMBER

To Prime Parents of: 🖫	Friday, 04/11/2022 13:55
To School Members:	
EMAIL .	
Dear Parents/Carers	
Please find attached the details in relation to this year's flu vaccination.	
The School Aged Immunisation Team will be visiting school on Monday 5th Dec	ember 2022.
If you would like your child to receive the nasal spray, please follow the link on to complete your consent. There is an option during completion of the consent to put to which you can then opt to receive an email confirming your submission, we are you select yes, this is for your confirmation of a successful submission to consent form is completed and submitted you will receive a pop up to confirm.	provide an email address dvise that where possible
If you have selected the option to receive an email, provided within your email v confirming that you have consented.	vill be a reference code
If you do not receive a pop-up confirmation or an email the consent form successfully and your child/children will not receive the vaccination in school. I again until you're in receipt of confirmation.	
Kind Regards	
The School Office	